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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 4:18 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Fwd: TOWN OF INDIAN RIVER SHORES, FL COMPLAINT HEARING ON TUESDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 13, 2016

Please place in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 160049-EU. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Paul D. Kaneb" <paul.kaneb@gewarren.com> 
Date: August 31, 2016 at 4:12:22 PM EDT 
To: "Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us" <Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us>, 
"clerk@psc.state.fl.us" <clerk@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: "Commissioner.Brise@psc.state.fl.us" <Commissioner.Brise@psc.state.fl.us>, 
"Commissioner.Edgar@psc.state.fl.us" <Commissioner.Edgar@psc.state.fl.us>, 
"Commissioner.Graham@psc.state.fl.us" <Commissioner.Graham@psc.state.fl.us>, 
"Commissioner.Patronis@psc.state.fl.us" <Commissioner.Patronis@psc.state.fl.us>, 
"negron.joe@fla.senate.gov" <negron.joe@fla.senate.gov>, 
"richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov" <richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov>, 
"rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com" <rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com> 
Subject: TOWN OF INDIAN RIVER SHORES, FL COMPLAINT HEARING ON 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2016 

Dear Commissioner Brown: 
  
I reside in the Town of Indian River Shores and have been an electric customer 
against my will of the City of Vero Beach since 1981 or 35 years. The incredible 
gross incompetence evident in the City's electric operations all these years has 
been mind boggling.  
  
Regretfully, the PSC created this unfortunate situation when they approved the 
Territorial Agreement over 28 years ago and haven't reviewed it in all that time. 
Living in Indian River Shores, I am forced to pay electric rates considerably in 
excess of what FPL would charge, experience poor service and have no access 
to FPL rebates for energy efficient appliances or smart meters which possibly 
could lower my electric bills. 
  
As a captive customer of the City, I am lashed to having to buy electricity from  
an unregulated monopoly at rates 30% higher than FPL. The City then uses the 
excessive unregulated profits to subsidize it gross mismanagement of the City. 
  
When the franchise agreement expires in November, the City will no longer have  
the consent of my Town to operate an unregulated monoply within its municipal   
boundaries. My Town is asking your Commission to view this as a "changed legal 
circumstance" and to grant its request for a change in territorial boundaries. I im- 
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plore you and your commision to rule favorably on my Town's request. Thank you. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Paul D. Kaneb 
111 Stingaree Point 
Indian River Shores, FL 




